
 

30 June 2011 
 
 
 
Traffic Management update for Temporary Traffic Management Providers within Christchurch City.  
 
 
Good morning all, 
 
 
Graffiti and maintenance standards of equipment  
 
Over recent weeks we have had an increasing number of complaints regarding graffiti and cleanliness of equipment. 
We realise the industry is under significant pressure and strain, in these extraordinary times this is just a gentle reminder of 
maintenance standard requirements under CoPTTM.  
 
 
Rotating beacons over use 
 
It has been noticed of late that allot of vehicles are travelling in between work sites with rotating beacons operating. This 
detracts from the use of rotating beacons when actually working. As per CoPTTM rotating beacons are only to be used while 
within a work site or prior to reaching a speed similar to other vehicles on the road. Once a vehicle has left the work area 
beacons need to be switched of to prevent motorists and the public becoming immune to there use and therefore lessening 
there impact when required. 
 
Notification of Changes to TMPs onsite 
 
We realise that everyone is busy and worksite conditions change due to unforeseen circumstances.  
A reminder to all contractors that under CoPTTM significant changes made to TMPs onsite must be notified to the RCA. 
The best way for notification to be made is via email to the TMC mailbox. This way there is an electronic record of the event 
and if any issues arise a TMC can get in contact. 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Traffic Management Coordinators 
 
Simon Hodges 
Traffic Management Coordinator 
Transport Safety Team 
City Environment Group 
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